
Personal Recommendation Letter 
 
September 29, 2022  
 
The Evergreen State College 
c/o Admissions Office  
2700 Evergreen Parkway NW 
Olympia, Washington 98505 
(360) 867-6000 
 
Re: Recommendation for Dawn Arn  
 
Dear Admissions Office,  
 
I hope you are doing well! It is my great pleasure to recommend Dawn Arn for admission to The 
Evergreen State College’s MiT program for Middle and High School English and Language Arts. I am 
the Senior Associate of Marketing and Copy at The Little Market, a nonprofit, fair trade shop dedicated to 
the economic empowerment of women and other underserved communities globally. I have had the great 
pleasure of working with Dawn at The Little Market, where she has been an incredible Marketing Intern. 
I admire many of Dawn’s skills and attributes, including her compassion, writing and storytelling talents, 
creativity, communication skills, and drive to make a positive difference in others’ lives.  
 
While working as a Marketing Intern, Dawn played a vital role in marketing and communications — 
helping to tell our unique mission and share the special meaning behind the products we carry. She 
developed a clear understanding of our product assortment, the artisan and producer groups from which 
we ethically purchase products, and fair trade practices. Through every assignment, Dawn displayed her 
passion for helping others and telling impactful stories. She is disciplined, clear in her communications, 
detail-oriented, and ultimately motivated by her commitment to empowering others. Through the MiT 
program, Dawn would build upon her diverse skill set and excel — allowing her to apply and grow her 
knowledge, meet like-minded individuals, feel well-equipped, and succeed in the professional field and 
beyond. Evergreen’s values including service, community, social justice, and stewardship would be a 
supportive, encouraging environment for Dawn to grow in and share her talents.  
 
Dawn would be a wonderful addition to the MiT program for Middle and High School English and 
Language Arts. Thank you so much for your time and consideration in reading my letter of support. If I 
can provide further assistance or information, please feel free to email me.  
 
Sincerely,  

 
Amulya Uppalapati  
Senior Associate, Marketing and Copy  
The Little Market 
 


